
SAN JUAN COUNTY COMMISSION 
Willie Grayeyes                       Chairman     
Kenneth Maryboy                 Vice Chair 
Bruce Adams                  Commissioner 
Mack McDonald             Administrator                                                                                                                                                                      

 

PO BOX 9   -   117 South Main Street   -   Monticello, Utah 84535-0009   -   435-587-3225   -   Fax 435-587-2447 

 

June 30, 2021 

 

The Honorable Debra Haaland 

U.S. Secretary of the Interior 

1849 C Street NW 

Washington, DC 20240 

 

Dear Secretary Haaland,  

 

On behalf of San Juan County, we as the Board of San Juan County Commissioners extend our deepest 

appreciation and thankfulness for your willingness to come to San Juan County and see for yourself the Bears 

Ears National Monument here in San Juan County, Utah and to view our beautiful and sacred area of the State.  

 

We appreciate your meetings that were held listening to members of the public as well as local leaders. We look 

forward to continuing to work with you as decisions are made in the direction of the Monument. If there is 

further assistance that you need from our County, please feel free to reach out to us at any time so that we can 

continue to build our relationship and collaboration in future efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Willie Grayeyes,  

Commission Chairman 


